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Dear Friends,

Thank you so much for opening your hearts by helping CityKidz bring faith, hope and love into the
homes of over 4,000 Hamilton children this Christmas.

Your generosity and your efforts made it possible for us to keep the joy, magic and hope of the
season alive for children who might otherwise feel forgotten.

Toy Drop-Off Locations like yours are what enable us to find the perfect gift for every one of
our CityKidz children.

It takes an entire community to show a child that somebody is thinking about them, that somebody
cares, and that their dreams and wishes matter. Thank you for choosing to be part of this
community of hope.

Because of your generosity, we were able to give every child in the CityKidz community something
new, something unique, something just as special as they are!

Thank you for blessing the season for our children, their families and the whole Hamilton
community!

With sincere appreciation,
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Jessica Cowan Claudia Adams Lynn Knapp
Marketing & Communications  Toy Drive Coordinator Toy Drop-off Location
Manager Coordinator



